
Upcoming Events 

 

Sunday, January 21 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 

Monday, January 22 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 4pm, Sanctuary 
 
Tuesday, January 23 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 1:30pm, Sanctuary 
 

 

Wednesday, January 24 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 1:30pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Council Meeting, 7:15pm, ZOOM 
 

Thursday, January 25 
 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 1:30pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Friday, January 26 
 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 1:30pm, Sanctuary 
 
Saturday, January 27 
 
 

 Photo Directory Session, 10:30am, Sanctuary 
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A Stewardship Moment  
 

Fishing for people and caring for our catch 
should be our greatest work. Honouring the 

time and energy invested by church members 
is an essential part of stewardship. 

Join us for a Lenten Study 
February 22—March 28 

Thursdays, 10am—11:30am 
 
Using the book ‘A Fragile Stone’ by Michael 
Card as a guide, Pastor Beth Parsons will be 
offering a Lenten Study exploring the dynamic 
life of the apostle Peter. 
 
The book is available through the Christian 
Book Store for $27.50. They will offer us a 
reduced price of $22 plus tax per copy for a 
minimum order of 10 books. 
 
If you would like to 
participate and would like 
a copy of the book, 
please contact the office 
as soon as possible to 
reserve your copy. 
 
Last day to order will be 
Thursday, January 25.  

Free Nativity Set 

This nativity set was left at the church’s front 

door during the Christmas Season. It is free 

to whoever would like it. 

 

The Ethel Wilson Group meets January 30th, 
7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary. 
 
Our speaker will be Barbara Risto who created and 
publishes Inspired 55+ Lifestyle magazine since 
2004.  Barbara's mission is to feature stories about 
inspiring people who are over 55. 
 
Recently Barbara told her writers 'I’m  fascinated with 
the spiritual journey we are all on.  When a person 
grapples with who they are, why they are here, and 
what gives them a sense of purpose or belonging, we 
often uncover some deeper thoughts that can be both 
illuminating and inspiring.’ 
 
Come and listen to Barbara's story of running this 
successful magazine. All women of the church are 
welcome. 



The Caring Ministry is collecting new and gently 
used socks for Island Health Emergency Rooms 

and Our Place Society. 
Drop off socks in the container 
in the Front Foyer (Narthex). 

Sock it to me 
Donations for toes in need 

A request from Our Place ... 

A request from the 
Compassionate Resource 
Warehouse… 
 
We want your used 
Christmas Cards. Just the 
front of the card as long 
as there is no writing on 
the back so we can write 
our own messages. 
 
Drop off the cards in the Compassionate 
Resource Warehouse basket in the front foyer. 

Bed for Sale 
Kate Insley has a friend 
selling the following 
items. If interested 
please contact Kate 
directly. 
 

• A Leggett and 
Platt specialty tilt bed, custom purchased 
from Sleep Country recently.  It is in “like 
new” condition, extra long with three 
almost new sets of sheets to fit. This bed 
retails at over $2000. Asking $350. 

 
• an exercise bike, $150 

Place your donations in the Our Place cart in the front 

foyer. Thank you. 




